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May 20, 2008 

Development Control 
London borough of Camden 
Camden Town Hall 
Argyle St 
London 
WC1H 8ND 

To Whom It May Concern: 

Re: 2-6 SOUTHAMPTON ROW_REF:2007/5206/L 

Further to our receipt of the conditional planning permission for the above project we have 
commenced preparation of the information requested to meet the conditions listed. 

We would like to confirm the status of a number of the conditions as they are currently 
identified as required to be submitted and approved prior to commencement of overall 
works rather than prior to the relevant works. 
It would be helpful if we were able to discharge these conditions throughout the design 
period and hence submit the required information prior to the commencement of the 
relevant works. 
We would appreciate your consideration on the matter. 

Ps. We have already spoken with our conservation officer Hannah Walker who has 
expressed that she had no objections to the above request. 

Some of the conditions in question are as follows. 

Conditions: 2007/5206/1 

Nos. 3, 4, 7, 8, 9, 10, 12, 13, 14, 15 

Please feel free to get in touch with me if you have any questions 
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Erdjan Eker 
For and on behalf 
of Harper Downie design architecture 


